
   

 

Meeting:  Health and Wellbeing Board Date:  26 September 2024 

Wards affected:  All   

Report Title:  Peninsula Acute Sustainability Programme (PASP): Developing the Case for 

Change  

When does the decision need to be implemented? N/A 

Cabinet Member Contact Details:  N/A 

Director Contact Details:  Liz Davenport, Chief Executive Officer, Torbay and South Devon NHS 

Foundation Trust 

1. Purpose of Report 

1.1 This paper covers the following:  

 Context and Background of the PASP programme 

 The outputs from Phase 1  

 Our plans for Phase 2 

 A summary of the Case for Change 

 How we would like to work with local populations during phase 2 to develop a case for 
change 
 

1.2 We would like to take the opportunity to ask Members to:   

 Endorse the approach we are taking on engaging with local people 

 Support raising awareness locally and to encourage local people to take part in the 
engagement. 

2. Reason for Proposal and its benefits 

2.1 The proposals in this report help us to deliver our vision of a healthy, happy and prosperous 

Torbay by ensuring that there are sustainable acute hospital services across Devon and 

Cornall and the isle of Scilly.  

2.2 The reasons for the proposal and need for the decision are to ensure appropriate 

engagement in developing our case for Change  

 

 
 



3. Recommendation(s) / Proposed Decision 

1. Endorse the approach we are taking on engaging with local people 
 
2. Support raising awareness locally and encourage local people to take part in the 

engagement. 
 

Appendices 

Appendix 1:  Peninsula Acute Sustainability Programme: Developing a Case for Change 
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